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June 21, 2019 
 
Sara Glinatsis  
Sunrise Mining LLC 
P.O. Box 160 
Arvada, CO 80001 
 
Re: Water Sampling Extension Request Approval, May Day Idaho Mine Complex,  
 Permit No. M-1981-15 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Glinatsis,  
   
On June 18, 2019   the Division received your request for an extension of the required water quality 
monitoring program as required by your permit due to adverse weather conditions and extended snow 
pack.  This notice is to inform you that your request has been approved.  Please submit the required 
analytical reports as soon as conditions allow you to conduct the sampling and the results are available.      
This single sample will be suffice for the Q1 and Q2 results.   
 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to contact me at the Division’s Grand 
Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
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